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YALSA Board of Directors – Midwinter 2006 

o Are they representing YALSA well?   
o Do they need anything from us?   
o Are they recruiting for members?   

 
SUS as a possible revenue generator: 

• It is worth investigating whether or not products or publications can be derived from 
the SUS program, and determining which would be most marketable. 

 
Future SUS Training Programs: 

• YALSA may want to consider planning a follow-up training session for existing 
trainers.  It is uncertain when the last one of these was offered. 

• YALSA may want to reevaluate what it offers trainers at Annual and Midwinter.  
Currently, the only regularly scheduled event for them is a dinner which offers no 
formal training or information for the attendees. 

• YALSA last held an SUS train the trainers session at Midwinter 2005.  The Board 
may want to decide when YALSA should hold the next training and determine when 
it is necessary to establish a taskforce that will plan the event.  Possible 
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